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Attached is a letter from Mr. ThomasH. Mellott of the Gas Construction
Department. He was stationed with a crew at Needles and wanted
desperately to move close to his home at Pacheco.

Due to the urgent nature of his appeal, a transfer was arranged through
Mr. Michael Harrington to become effective February 17, 1969.

Weare satisfied that his request warranted consideration under
Section 301.16 of the Agreement. If you concur, please sign below and
return one copy for our files.

The Union agrees that the above transfer may be made under Section 301.16
of the Agreement.
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